
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Cigweld Satincrome 309Mo-17 electrode welding 
rods 

Satincrome 309Mo-17  2.5mm 
Part number 611692N 
Lot numbers SBW4611225, SBX0210797 

Satincrome 309Mo-17  3.2mm   
Part number 611693N 
Lot numbers SBW4510581, SBX0311258 

Satincrome 309Mo-17  4.0mm 
Part number 611694N  
Lot numbers SBW4511350, SBX0311259 

Dates sold: 9/02/2023 – 7/08/2023 

Why the product is recalled: Due to the incorrect chemical composition 
of the electrode welding rods, the rods may not perform welds with the 
expected strength and quality. 

Hazard: There is a risk of injury and property damage if the weld is not 
the correct strength and fails.  

1. Stop using the product immediately.

2. Contact Cigweld at www.cigweld.com.au/contact-us-2/ to arrange a
full refund or replacement product.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

• Email: enquiries@cigweld.com.au

• Phone: 1300 654 674

• Website: www.cigweld.com.au/contact-us-2/

Purchased from: various hardware and welding supply retailers.   

See productsafety.gov.au for a list of traders that sold this product. 
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